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I am opposed to taking away mail in voting.  

I fully support our excellent mail in voting system.  

I love that there are paper ballots that can be counted if there is an issue, instead of 

just computer votes that can be hacked.  

Mail in voting helps elders and working people to easily get there ballots in and be 

sure their voices are heard. 

Only someone who is wicked and corrupt would want to stop a system that works 

well and ensures true and honest elections. 


